
August 2022 Men’s Club Newsletter 

Gentlemen, 

We are having great summer weather (just kidding). Monsoons are 
threatening daily but very little rain with high humidity. Big time 
thunderboomers appear in the afternoon but nothing becomes of it. 
We are halfway through August and looking forward to September, 
which should bring some relief.  

Dennis Asher (Monday Play Coordinator) continues to put together 
some type of tournament play every Monday. 

Our new Handicap Coordinator Bruce McGraw is watching for every 
posting when you play! Make sure you post, or you will be hearing from 
him.  

Our Tournament Director Bill Gorgone and his committee put together 
a fantastic Dry Heat Tournament. Congratulations to all who 
participated and the winners. All who played had a great time and 85% 
of the players were in the money. Looking ahead on the 2022 Calendar 
of Events, the Welcome Back Tournament will be on 11/14/22. 

Now for some golf course and Board Member information.  

We have a very qualified HOA Board with 2 Board Members being 
members of the Men’s Club, Brian Mooney and Mark Reider. They are 
doing a fabulous job not only with our HOA issues but also the golf 
course issues. I urge each Men’s Club Member to thank both of them 
and encourage them to seek reelection. We need a strong board to 
deal with the golf course’s constant shenanigans. 

I have to actually give Jim Wanless some credit for getting the Men’s 
Club shotgun tee times and a Horserace in the afternoon for our Dry 
Heat Tournament.  



I have been asked to update our Members on the golf course status. On 
August 9th the trustee filed a complaint that CBGM is in default of the 
Lease Agreement due failure to pay lease payments since May, as well 
as property taxes, late payments, attorney fees etc. and CBGM has until 
Sept. 7th to respond. The best way to keep up on the news of the golf 
course is TLQ NEWS. This is always well written and factual.  

The golf course is still in “OUTSTANDING” condition, which is amazing 
with what all is going on! 

On a sad note, Men’s Club member Hank Schutte passed away and a 
celebration of Life will be on October 1st 1 PM in the Coral Mountain 
Ballroom. 

I’d like to welcome Tim Cardoza our newest member. 

I’m looking forward to all of our Members returning to their homes 
here in Trilogy and playing some golf with you! 

 
--  
Tom Sweet 
TLQMC President 
C-760-702-6968 
H-760-625-1252 
 


